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Darkley Primary School

71 Moss Row, Darkley, Co Armagh BT60 3BG

Tel No: 028 37531484    Fax: 028 37539764

E-mail: mmeehan763@c2kni.net

Principal: Mr Martin Meehan

Dear Parents
Return to school

On behalf of all the staff I would like to welcome you all back to Darkley Primary School for 2017/18. We have a range of new exciting initiatives that we would like to introduce this year and we feel that these initiatives will enhance each and every child’s social, emotional and educational development.
School Day

Breakfast club will run from 8.15am - 9am at a cost of £1 per child per day. Children are to arrive to school between 9am & 9.15am. School day commences at 9.15am.
P1 – 9.15am – 12.15pm 
* From Monday 18th September P1 children will be staying for lunch 9.15am – 2pm *
P2 – 9.15am – 2pm

P3 - P7 – 9.15am – 3pm 

All children are to be dropped off at the school gate or brought to the reception area of the school and not led around the back of the school. Children will make their own way to the school hall or outside (if a dry day) and will be supervised by staff.
Dinner money

The cost of school dinners is now £2.60 per day from the 1st September. Dinners have increased to this amount for all schools across Northern Ireland. Please ensure all dinner money is paid on a Friday and clearly marked with your child’s/children’s name(s) with the total amount enclosed to prevent any confusion for school staff.
Uniforms

School uniforms are available from the usual clothing outlets in Keady – McElvanna’s, Brenda’s Fashions & Beatties. Please note the uniform for foundation stage children ONLY (P1 & 2) has changed and the rest of the school (P3 – P7) will continue to wear the schools existing full uniform. PE uniforms are to be worn to school on your child’s PE day (This does not apply to P1 & 2 children.)
Extended Schools
We are delighted to announce we have received extended schools funding this year and are currently planning a wide range of activities for the children. To start this year off we have the ‘Burns Soccer School’ commencing on Friday 22nd September. There will also be opportunities open to parents to avail of the facilities and activities on offer in specific areas. More details to follow.
Website, Facebook, Text service

We aim to keep parents updated at all times and do so through as many portals as possible. Our school website is regularly updated with photographs, information, movies, dinner menus and school letters so please visit our website to keep up to date on news/developments and celebrate your child’s contribution to our school.
Please note all enquiries are to be made by calling the school 028 37 531484 or by email mmeehan763@c2kni.net. Messages sent via facebook will not be responded to as this is simply a means of drawing parent’s attention to news/specific areas of development addressed on our school website.
Darkley Community Fun Day

Darkley Community Fun Day is being held in the school and football field on Saturday 9th September. A range of exciting activities have been arranged by the community group including a musical performance from our school traditional group. Any volunteers willing to steward, for a short period on the day, please contact Willie Monaghan on 07850585570
Thank you for your continued support.
Yours Sincerely
Mr M. Meehan (Principal)
www.darkleyprimaryschool.co.uk
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